
Board of Park Commissioners 

Approval Form 
 

Fort Wayne Parks & Recreation 

2021 Vehicle Auction Approval 

 

Project Approval Request 
 

Scope of Work: 

The listed vehicles and equipment are either beyond economic repair and/or are deemed 

excess to the department’s needs.  They will be disposed of through city auction or 

scrapped.  Funds generated will be credited back to our department. 

 

Year Make Model Dept 

# 

Description Faster VIN 

2008 Ford F250XCab 16 Pickup Truck 28068 1FTSX20568EC21838 

1997 Ford  F250 35 Flat Bed Pick 

Up 

27085 1FDHF25HOVEC25245 

1992 Ford F250 77 Utility Truck 22077 2FTHF25H7NCA54102 

2001 Ford F250 94 Pickup Truck 21094 1FTNF20L31EB21734 

1998 Ford  E150 124 Club Wagon 28124 1FBNE31L4WHA66910 

       

Board Approval: 

I am asking for the Board to approve the sale of these vehicles through the city auction. 

 

The attached sheet lists the current condition of the vehicles slated for auction. 

 

  

The Fort Wayne Parks and Recreation Department, and the Board of Park 

Commissioners met to host their regularly scheduled monthly Board meeting on 

November 18, 2021, to approve the above-referenced project. 

 
We, the Board of Park Commissioners, on the date, stated, do ATTEST, and sign to the above referenced 

and attached document, and approve as presented. 

 

 

____________________________________     _________________________________ 

Richard Samek, President        Pamela Kelly, Vice President 

 

 

____________________________________    __________________________________ 

William Zielke, Commissioner      Justin Shurley, Commissioner 

 



Truck 16, 2008 Ford F250 Pickup Truck.  71,812 miles.  Beyond economic repair. 

 

 
 

Truck 35, 1997 Ford F250 Flat Bed Pick Up.  136,208 miles.  Beyond economic 

repair.  

 

   
 

Truck 77, 1992 Ford F250 Utility Truck.  75,633 miles.  Excess to our needs. 

 

 
 



Truck 94, 2001 Ford F250 Pickup Truck.  55,872 miles.  Beyond economic repair. 

 

 
 

Van 124, 1998 Ford E150 Club Wagon.  129,042 miles.  Excess to our needs. 

 

 
 


